
 
DON’T 

FORGET! 
 

• June 26:        
Report Cards 

Available on Line 

  

• June 27:         
No classes 

 

• June 28:        
No classes 

 

• September 3:   
Meet the     

Teacher Night 

4:30-6:00pm 

 

• September 4:      

Students return 

to school 

REPORT 

CARDS  
Report cards will be 

sent home with 

the students or 

available on the 

Parent Portal on   

Wednesday,       

June 26th.            

For students away 

that day the        

report cards will be 

mailed. 

 

  

NES MEET THE TEACHER NIGHT 
 FOR GRADES 1 – 4 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3rd, 2019  
FROM 4:30 – 6:00 PM 

    

We invite you to Niverville Elementary on  
September 3rd to meet the teachers.   

Yes, this is the night before school starts! 
 

 
Please note the following: 
 

• There will be no appointment times. It will be a ‘come and go’ from 4:30—
6:00pm 

• Teachers will be present to answer any questions you may have 

• We have several purposes for the evening: 

√ To provide parents, students, and teachers the opportunity to  
  get to know each other before the first day of school 

√ To provide communication between home and school 

√ To increase the level of comfort for each student with his/her  
 teacher 

√ To unpack school supplies and ‘settle in’ 

√ To receive a written outline of the school year (i.e. subjects,  
 themes, expectations, etc.) 

• Classroom activity fees for the 2019-2020 school year will be $25.00 for all  
students from K—4.  We will be set up in the office to take payment.  Another 
option would be to pay directly on our Parent Portal. 

2019/2020 HSD CALENDAR   

 

Are you wondering when Christmas and Spring Break are for the 2019/2020 
school year?  Check the Hanover School Division website for all 2019/2020    
in-service and holiday dates.  http://www.hsd.ca 

Niverville Elementary 

V O L U M E  2 0 ,  I S S U E  1 1   F I N A L  2 0 1 9  

Phone: 204-388-4861 

Fax: 204-388-4511 

E-mail: nes@hsd.ca  

Website:  www.nes.hsd.ca 

Box 239 

181 Main Street 

Niverville, Manitoba 

R0A 1E0 
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NES would like to welcome  our  new  
Vice Principal Jolene Kehler 

 
My name is Ms. Jolene Kehler and I am excited to introduce myself as the new Vice 
Principal of NES.  It is an hounour to join the great staff, students, and parents in 
Niverville.  For the past 14 years I have called Mitchell Middle school my “home”.  
At MMS I have been a grade 6 teacher, guidance counselor, and for the last five 
years a learning support teacher.  In each job, my favouite part is watching students 
grow in confidence and belonging. 
 
When I am not at school you will likely find me on some kind of  adventure or 
starting some type of creative project.  I have an 11 year old daughter and together 
we love to camp, explore, create, and travel.  One thing we are looking forward to 
doing this summer is kayaking in new places around Manitoba.  I am also known for 
being the only person on the beach reading about the brain.  I love reading        
non-fiction books, especially about how our crazy brains work. 
 

Fun Fact: I lived in Niverville while I was attending university.  One of my summer jobs was painting the 
curbs on Main Street bright yellow.   It sure made the street look brighter.  I look forward to helping the 
kids at NES each shine bright too! 

SCHOOL STAFF 2019-2020  
 

Mrs. Tracy Beaudin Principal Ms. Sheila Krahn Grade 2 

Ms. Jolene Kehler Vice Principal Mrs. Kate Hawgood Grade 2 

Mrs. Brenda Lytwyn Learning Support Mrs. Sarah Fust Grade 3 

Mrs. Debbie Stewart Learning Support Mr. Eddie Walker Grade 3 

Mrs. Leslie Bardal Literacy/Numeracy Support Mrs. Aundrea Wallace Grade 3 

Mr. André Fiola School Counselor Ms. Nia Rogers Grade 3 

Mrs. Kathy Doell Physical Education Ms. Emily Kipe Grade 3/4 

Mrs. Susan Simcoe Music Mr. Matthew Kroeker Grade 4 

Mrs. Jenna Wiebe Kindergarten Mrs. Lois Neufeld Grade 4 

Mrs. Melissa Stewart Kindergarten Mrs. Robyn Pauls Grade 4 

Mrs. Trudy Smeltz Kindergarten Mrs. Tannis Williams Grade 4 

Ms. Tara Hall Grade 1 Mrs. Aimee Bergmann Head Secretary 

Mrs. Janice Mitchell Grade 1 Mrs. Kerry Tildsley Secretary 

Mrs. Jaclyn Regehr-Wiens Grade 1 Mrs. Fiona Greig Librarian 

Mrs. Tara-Lee Reimer Grade 1 Mr. Brad Wiebe Head Custodian 

Mrs. Bonnie Anderson Grade 2 Ms. Delina Grimes Custodial Assistant 

Mrs. Courtney Savary Grade 2 Mr. Justin Crossland Custodial Assistant 
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OFFICE NEWS: 

 
SCHOOL BUSSING FOR SEPTEMBER 2019: 
 

Urban bussing times may be changing over the summer months.  At the end of August /      
beginning of September, please check the Hanover School Division website for updates on 
the urban bus schedule.                   
 
Website:  HSD.ca—Schools and Department—Transportation—Urban Bus Routes              

click on appropriate map or view routes.  
 
 

Are You Moving?  
If you are moving over the summer please contact the Transportation            
Department at Hanover School Division at (204) 326-6471.  
 
If you are aware of families moving into Niverville over the summer, please     
direct them to the Hanover Division website  HSD.ca as all registration is done on 
line. 

BABY NEEDED! 
 
Niverville Elementary is looking for babies born between  April 
2019 and August 2020 to take part in our Roots of Empathy program 
for 2019—2020.  If you have a newborn or know someone who does, 
we need you! 
 
For more information please contact Mrs. Beaudin or visit 
www.rootsofempathy.org for more information. 

STAPLES SCHOOL SUPPLY ORDERS! 
 
If you ordered your child’s school supplies via the online Staples order, they 
will be available for pick up at NES the last week of August 2019. 


